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Dear Parents, 
 
What a fantastic week we have had here in school, lots of super work being done and of course our delightful 

Sports Day. It was lovely to see so many of you there, sharing the talents of our amazing children. We then 

enjoyed a hugely successful cake sale, so an enormous thank you to all of you who donated cakes for that; it was 

such a happy, enjoyable afternoon. 

Look out for letters as some children in Class 2 will have a Cricket Festival letter and Year 6 will have a Bell-Boating 

Regatta letter.  

Next Friday, June 29th would have been Achievement Assembly but we have had to postpone that until the 

following week, Friday July 6th, sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

We have become aware of the number of computer games that the children are playing which contain violence 

and offensive language. I am attaching a couple of links that you might find interesting to read. We are particularly 

concerned that some of our youngest children are playing games that involve killing people.  One game that has 

come to our notice is Fortnite. “Although this game isn’t rated for swearing its online nature could expose the 

children to offensive language from random strangers via the voice or on screen data. It is also a game where 

sound is crucial so the children have to wear headphones so parents cannot hear.  Research is showing that it is 

fiercely competitive and young children can find that Fortnite makes them cross or angry when they lose. 

https://www.patreon.com/posts/parents-guide-to-16951352 

https://www.independent.ie/life/family/parenting/should-parents-worry-that-their-kids-are-playing-fortnite-

battle-royale-36702133.html 

https://www.webmd.com/mental-health/addiction/news/20180620/who-recognizes-gaming-disorder-as-a-

condition 
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The forecast is looking magnificent for next week, therefore if possible please ‘coat’ 

 your child in sunscreen before school.  Failing that please bring sunscreen in a labelled 

 bottle (spray is the best). 
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Attendance for the Week 

Class 1  - 94 %        Class 2 –  92% Class 3  -  86%    

Unfortunately, the attendance is down this week, mainly due to unauthorised absences.  

 

Dates for the diary: 

Tuesday 26th June 1-3pm   Stay and Play Afternoon –Prospective  Preschool  

Thursday 28th June    Tewkesbury Bellboating Regatta Yr6 

Thursday 28th June    Cricket Festival Yr3/4 

Thursday 28th June    New Reception Parents Meeting 6pm 

Friday 29th June     Yr 5 Taster Day – John Masefield High School 

Friday 29th June       Achievement Assembly postponed – now Friday 6thJuly 

Thursday 5th July    Yr 6 Taster Day – John Masefield High School/Move Up Day 

Friday 6th July (2.40pm)   Achievement Assembly and Reports out to parents 

Monday 9th July   (3.15pm – 5.30pm)  Parent Consultations 

Monday 9th July                                                          Last week for all clubs 

Monday 9th July                                                          KS1 Summer Sports Festival at JMHS ( details to follow) 

Tuesday 10th July     Governor Board Meeting (6pm) 

Wed 11th – Fri 13th July    Oaker Wood Residential 

Monday 16th – 18th July    Yr 6 Bikeablility Sessions 

Monday 16th July  (5pm – 7pm)   Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 25th July (1.30pm)  Service in St Mary’s Church 

Wednesday 25th July  Break up – Parents and Children are invited back to school for 

refreshments . 

Wednesday 5th September New term starts! 
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